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Thank you to Janet Hall who laid a wreath on behalf of the school to mark 
Remembrance Day. Thank you to those children who also attended the 
service. 
Class 1 explored the British Legion website and learnt where the money 
raised from poppies went and who it helped. Class 2 made poppies which 
were placed outside to represent the fallen and Years 5 and 6 wrote some 
poignant sentences to describe the feelings associated with war. 

I had the pleasure of visiting our past year 6 pupils at The Roseland on Wednesday. It 
was so lovely to see them all settled into Year 7 and looking so grown up! 

A reminder that the PTA race night is tonight at 7:00pm 

in the Memorial Hall. I hope you are able to support this 

fundraising event.   

A huge thank you to the congregation of  the St Just Feast Festival for their 

donation of £167. It is much appreciated. 



Our stars of the week are 

Seren, Oliver, Albie and Summer. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Arthur, Albie, Dylan G, Lily-Rose and Evie 
Yellow (30 reads) - Amelie and Lily-Rose 
Orange (50 reads) - Seren, Max, Leili and Lily-Rose 
Green (80 reads) - Layla, Imogen, Suki and Oliver 

A big thank you for supporting Children in Need today. The children came to school 

looking amazing dressed in their spots. Class 2 have written some acrostic poems 

highlighting the importance of Children in Need whilst Class 1 wrote a spotty poem 

and painted some lovely Pudsey pictures. £75.05 has been raised for the charity.  


